
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs A Webb 

          Thursday 25th May 2023  

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Sports Day – Friday 30th June - Parents are welcome from 12pm.  

 

We are very excited to announce that we have our annual Sports Day on Friday 30th June. Children 

will run competitive races in the mornings within their houses. We will then invite parents from 

12:00pm to join their child for a picnic lunch on the school field.  No child will be allowed to leave the 

school site as it is a normal school day. All children without a parent or guardian will eat separately to 

ensure that they have an appropriate level of adult supervision to keep them safe at lunchtime. Please 

do no hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter.   

 

Please can we ask that parents are mindful of the lunches they bring in for their children; we are 

proud to be a ‘Healthy School’ and encourage our children to live healthy lifestyles also no nuts due to 

anaphylactic allergies in school.   

 

After lunch, we would then like to invite you to support your child as they move around a range of 

round robin events. Please be aware that this means you will not be viewing the competitive races but 

will have a fantastic time watching a range of fun-filled activities where you will be able to see your 

child win points for their Houses.  

 

As the children are taking part in sports all day, we would like them to come to school dressed in their 

PE kits with a top which represents their house colour. If they do not have house colours, children 

should wear their normal kit.  

 

Waterloo – Blue Agincourt – Green  Salamanca – Yellow Trafalgar - Red 

 

Hopefully, the weather will be kind to us so please ensure that your child brings in a water bottle and a 

hat. Please apply sun cream before they arrive at school. We will also be selling ice pops for 50p. We 

can only accept cash.  

 

Thank you for your support and celebration of this school event.  

 
Yours faithfully, 

Miss Horner  

PE Lead 

 


